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August 3, 1978 

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. 
Director, Division of Operating Reactors 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Hr. Stello: 

Serial No. 316/051778 
PO&M/DLB:wbh 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
50-338' 

License Nos. DPR.;..32' 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 

This is in response to your letter of May 17, 1978 which requested infor­
mation on the movement of heavy loads over spent fuel. We are in the process 
of compiling this information for Surry Unit Nos. 1 and 2 and North Anna 
Unit No. 1. This effort should be completed and the results.forwarded by 
September 15, 1978:. 

Very truly yours, 

C. M. Stallings~ 
Vice President - Power Supply 

and Production Operations 
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